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NSW CIS PRIMARY GIRLS SOCCER TRIALS
Year 5 student represents at NSW CIS Primary Girls Football trials

Congratulations to Ella W who attended the NSW CIS Primary Girls Football trials on Monday 15
March.

She was the only College representative in a strong field of over 60 girls, all vying for a place in
the NSW CIS Primary Girls Football team.

Although she was unsuccessful in making the state team, Ella showed both skill and
sportsmanship, proudly representing the College. 

Congratulations Ella on your fine performance!

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sport Coordinator / TAP Coordinator
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